
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Monday 4th December 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
  
As part of our links with other schools within our Trust, 16 children will be visiting from All 
Saints’ Primary School, Bradford on Tuesday 5th December. 
 
We will be taking them on a walk of our local area which will include the woods and Corpse 
Road.   
As this counts as a local visit, you have already filled in your consent. 
 
Please can you send your child to school suitably dressed for a morning in the woods.  
 
  
Kind Regards 
 
   
Mrs E. Cook 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 


